
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2007 11:32 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 5th July 2007

07/05/2007

  

Hi Everybody,  

Auction 137 will close today (5th July) at our usual 23:00Hrs UK time.  

My apologies that Auction 139 will now start later this week, the packing and returning with the Fletcher Collection has taken 

longer than first planned!  

We will also be adding a Ste Marie Show report then.  

Please don't forget the Fletcher Collection viewing on 14th - 15th July in Twyford, and to please email Mike Brooke or Me if you 

would like to come.  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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